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Dear Primrose Hill Families, 

  

I have completed two terms at Primrose Hill and have watched the children grow from strength 

to strength. I would like to thank the staff for all their hard work and determination to make the 

curriculum as exciting, memorable and fun as it is. Our key drivers to our curriculum is our 

fabulous locality, collaborative working and developing a growth mind-set. The staff are child-

centred, progress-focused and everything we do allows our young people to grow and thrive. 

Our relentless pursuit of a child’s best is at the heart of every decision we make and we believe 

that going the extra mile is necessary in achieving that goal. 

  

Our Primrose children are able to show when they have been responsible, respectful and resilient 

and are characteristics we nurture from pre nursery to Year 6. One of my memorable moments 

from this term has to be my trip on a canal boat with the reception children. I enjoyed every 

minute of the trip and  loved listening to their talk about their learning, using their imagination 

and wishing for pirates to come on our adventure.  We saw monkeys and wolves on the trip too. 

  

We loved waving at our families and the people meandering along the canal—Just made me 

think how special and lucky our children are to live in an amazing part of London. 

  

I look forward to working with you and your children to ensure they can grow and thrive in a 

school that provides an exceptional educational experience. 

  

Enjoy your Easter break, and may you be blessed with joy 

this year.  

 

Wishing you a season filled with peace, joy, and beautiful 

weather.  

 

Happy Easter!  

  

Best wishes, 

Harsha 

A is for attendance 

Our whole school target  is 96% 

This week's whole school attendance is 93.22%.   

WELL DONE to Kestrels Class who managed 96.55% this week.  We have had 102 lates. One of the most 

important ways in which you can support us and your children is to ensure that your children attend school 

every day.  Each day missed can really have a negative impact. 
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Summer Fair    

Saturday 8th July 2023 

More  information to come.  

Watch this space! 

A HUGE well done to the following 

children who have been at school 

EVERY DAY  

this school year to date: 

 

Ladybirds: Taquah, Achilleas and Ivo 

Butterflies: Mati and Dominica 

Dragonflies: Adam 

Beetles: Yehia and Katie 

Grasshoppers: Kate and Dalia 

Bats: Ida 

Squirrels: Clara, Husna, Ethan and 

Abduljabar 

Foxes: Linda and Zakariya 

Hedgehogs: Sophia 

Blackbirds: Abdulrahman and Serena 

Woodpeckers: Caleb 

Kestrels: Preston, Henry and Stran 

Please join the SEND Staff Team every     

Monday at 9am in the Community Room for 

a coffee morning where you can meet other 

parents and carers and discuss any concerns 

or raise any issues. Everyone is Welcome! 



Friday 28th April 3.30-5pm 

 

 Everyone is welcome to join 

our Eid celebrations with our 

families after school.   

 

More details to follow! 



 
Thank you to all the children who submitted their artwork to be entered into the Royal Academy of Arts Compe-

tition, they were amazing. 

 

I have photographed them all and submitted them to the Royal Academy.  

 

Your artwork will be seen by a panel of judges in May and the selected pieces will be shown in their online exhi-

bition which opens In July.   

 

Some of the artworks will also be shown at the Royal Academy of Arts between July and August. 

 

Good luck and I will let you know if I hear anything.  

 

Maria Felstead Art and Design lead 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are just some of the fabulous artworks submitted 

Can we have your vote please 

We recently entered some of year 5’s artwork into the 

Art Bytes competition.  

 

Their judges have very much enjoyed seeing the 

young artist’s creations from all over the country and 

have had the difficult decision of choosing the top three from each school.  

 

To find out which art works have been shortlisted, visit our school's portfolio 

page. 

The vote is now open from Saturday 1st April to Wednesday 26th April and 

we would love as many of our families and friends to take a look and vote 

for their favourite piece of Primrose Hill Primary School artwork, last year we 

were top school in London with the most votes. 

 

You can vote here https://artbytes.co.uk/browse-schools/   

 

Just click on ‘P’ for Primrose Hill and register your vote.  

The QR code on the poster allows you to go directly to the browse schools page (see link at top of poster). 

By holding the camera on your smartphone to the QR code, we are hoping this will make it easier for your 

pupils and school community to vote! 

 

Good luck year 5 

 

Maria Felstead 

Art and Design lead 

https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/get-involved#judging


Harsha’s Talk Homework: 



https://youtu.be/36AqMX5uua4


We had our first bagels for breakfast was TODAY. 

  

Our children were really happy and grateful. 

  

A big thank you to all the parents for all their help this morning. 
  


